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Foundation Kane Scholarship Staff Development Grant
[bookmark: _Int_wqbCjESD]The Foundation Kane Scholarship Committee will award grant money on a rolling basis to assist employees who pursue continuing education and career development. 

[bookmark: _Int_am3sCdnB][bookmark: _Int_EaonVAgt][bookmark: _Int_k7dbdIKp][bookmark: _Int_LC7hfhz7]As an employed staff member of Beartooth Billings Clinic in need of continuing education or staff development for your future, please submit your grant request about what the need is and how it will benefit you as a professional AND the patients and/or customers of Beartooth Billings Clinic, and the amount you are requesting. This application should include your COMPLETE contact information. ALSO please include a statement from your director or manager showing their support and how they believe it will benefit Beartooth Billings Clinic. Decisions will be made by the Foundation's Kane Scholarship Committee.

[bookmark: _Int_QXWeWHKX][bookmark: _Int_Fcif3R9n][bookmark: _Int_3HS04dOy]These grants differ from the traditional springtime Kane Scholarships, which are for pursuing higher education and/or degrees. The Development Grants are intended to provide supplemental support for staff members who want to improve their skill levels or maintain certification, for example.  

[bookmark: _Int_JDCaq7Fa][bookmark: _Int_pZEmHYoS]Please contact Linda Harris in the Foundation Office, 406.446.0610, with any questions. 
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